
Mr. C. Terry Hobbs
Owner
HOBBS BONDED FIBERS
P.O. Box 3000
Mexia, Texas  76667

                    Re: Polyester Fiberfill Facility
                    Waco, Mclennan County

Dear Mr. Hobbs:

This is in response to your letter dated June 3, 1993 concerning the proposed 
move of your polyester fiberfill facility to Waco, Mclennan County.  The 
information provided is not sufficient to determine if you qualify for Standard 
Exemption No. 118.  I am enclosing a package of information on Standard 
Exemptions No. 7, 106 and 118 to help you in applying for these exemptions.  
The checklists should help you in determining if you qualify for Standard 
Exemptions 106 and/or 118.  Be sure to include information on all compounds 
emitted from your process to ensure the reviewing engineer can determine if you 
qualify.

If you have any questions concerning this exemption, please contact Mr. Jim 
Linville of our Permits Program.

Sincerely, 

James E. Crocker, P.E.
Director, Combustion Division
Permits Program

Enclosures

cc:      Mr. Eugene Fulton, Regional Director, Waco
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